
 

April 25, 2023 

 

Toagosei Co., Ltd. 

 

Toagosei Announces Support for Those Affected by the Earthquake in Turkey and Syria 

 

Toagosei Co., Ltd. (President: Mikishi Takamura) hereby announces that we have donated 

5 million yen to the Japanese Red Cross Society (2023 Turkey and Syria Earthquake Relief 

Fund). We intend for this donation to help provide relief and reconstruction support to those 

greatly affected by the earthquake which struck near the Syrian border in the southeastern 

part of Turkey on February 6 (Mon).  

 

We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in this disaster. 

At the same time, we are sincerely praying for the reconstruction of the disaster-affected area 

as soon as possible. 

 

＜Contact information＞ CORPORATE COMMUNICATION DEPARTMENT 

e-mail address：irpr＠toagosei.co.jp 


